
Friday June 12 - Human Life International Representative to visit Caribbean 

 

 
 

Dr Brian Clowes, Director of Research and Training for Human Life International (HLI), 

will be visiting the Caribbean from 1 – 10 July. Inter alia, he hopes  

a)      to stand in solidarity with and to strengthen the resolve of those committed to 

promote a culture of life from conception to natural death; 

b)      to increase networking opportunities for those involved in pro-life work in the 

Caribbean; 

c)      to share information and strategies for creating a culture that will recognize 

human dignity and enable each individual to achieve his/her potential.  

HLI’s website: www.hli.org states that Dr Clowes has worked full-time as Director of 

Research and Training for HLI “for more than eleven years after working as a systems 

analyst for the federal government and, before that, as a team leader in the United States 

Army Special Forces… A 1974 graduate of West Point, Brian holds a Ph.D. in Systems 

Science, and is married to the former Kathy Krynock. They have seven children. Dr. 

Clowes has travelled more than a million kilometers to 35 countries training and 

organizing pro-life groups and giving talks on a variety of subjects all over the world.”  

Dr Clowes has written a number of books and articles. His articles “cover many different 

subjects and have appeared in a wide variety of publications.” His itinerary in the 

Caribbean is as follows: 

 

1st July pm - 4 July am :     Trinidad (This will be his 4
th

 visit to T&T). 

 

4 July am - 5 July pm    :     Barbados  

 

5 July pm - 7 July pm    :     St Lucia 

 

7 July pm - 9 July pm    :     Grenada 

 

9 July pm - 10 July am   :    Trinidad  



The Catholic Commission for Social Justice, Emmanuel Community and Living Water 

Community are involved in planning Dr Clowes’ Caribbean visit.  

While in T&T opportunities will be provided for Dr Clowes to meet with interested 

groups e.g. a Seminar entitled: Building a Culture of Life in the 21
st
 Century is being 

organized for him to meet with pro-life groups.  

  

For further information please ring Leela Ramdeen on 299 8945 or 290 1635. 


